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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

‘Squad in Touch’ – Improving Links between Parents and School for Sporting Fixtures 

 

We are writing to advise you that our school has recently subscribed to Squad in Touch, a platform that helps 

manage sporting fixtures. The primary benefit will be to enable the school to improve communications with 

parents/guardians regarding all sporting fixtures at both an individual child/children and school level. 

 

For parents/guardians to maximise the benefits, they will need to subscribe to Squad in Touch which is 

completely free and only takes a few minutes. This will be the school’s principal method of communication 

regarding sporting fixtures and will ensure you are sent specific notifications regarding your child’s sporting 

selections. It will provide details of dates, time, venues, and opponents. Therefore, if your child participates, 

or may, in any sporting fixtures you need to register in order to ensure you and your child receive all the 

relevant information. 

 

Registration is completely free and allows for: 

• Increased parent communication - See your child’s fixtures, match results and advise the school if 

your child is unavailable for an event they have been selected for. 

• Ease of organisation - Obtain match details and updates with regards to fixture timings and venues. 

 

Register in three easy steps: 

1. Sign up at www.squadintouch.co.uk or install the mobile application from the Android Play Store or the 

App Store. 

2. Enter your details and verify your mobile phone and email address. These need to be identical to those 

of the contact already held by the school or it may take longer for your account to be authorised. 

3. Select your school. You can locate your school by entering the school name in the relevant field. If you 

need any help during the registration process, contact Squad In Touch via email at 

support@squadintouch.co.uk or use the live chat box located at the bottom right of the home page of 

the Squad in Touch website. 

 

Once you have registered on the Squad in Touch website, notification will be sent to school for your account 

to be authorised. Once your account has been authorised you will be able to access all aspects relating to 

your child's sporting selections. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

The Corbet School PE Department 

 

 

http://www.squadintouch.co.uk/
mailto:support@squadintouch.co.uk

